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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is proposing 
to widen East Colonial Drive (State 
Road (S.R.) 50) from east of Avalon 
Park Boulevard to east of Chuluota 
Road (County Road 419). 
 
The project proposes to provide 
three travel lanes in each direction 
separated by a raised median. Full 
and directional medians will be 
provided in several locations along 
the corridor.  
 
Additionally, this project will add a 
14-foot-wide shared-use path on 
both sides of the roadway. New or enhanced pedestrian crosswalks will also be provided at signalized 
intersections, and pedestrian curb ramps will be upgraded to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
standards. Landscaping is proposed along portions of the project corridor. Drainage improvements and 
modifications to the existing park-and-ride facility are planned. 
 
As part of the design efforts, FDOT is designing and constructing a new two-lane access road from East River High 
School to East Colonial Drive at the Corner School Drive intersection. The access road will have sidewalks on both 
sides, and new crosswalks, pedestrian signals and intersection lighting at the intersection of the new road and East 
Colonial Drive. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - fall 2025 $    5.5 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing —     

Construction: Funded - summer 2027 $    54 Million 
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